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June 30, 2025

Subject: RFQ #2560-A Fire Sprinkler Inspections
Notice of Cancellation

Gentleman/Ladies:

Fayette County has cancelled Request for Quote #2560-A Fire Sprinkler Inspections due to
scope of work updates. We look forward to your participation in the future solicitation.

Thank you for your participation and if you have any questions, please contact Sherry White,
Senior Contract Administrator at (770) 305-5314, Email Address: swhite@fayettecountyga.gov.

Chief Procurement Officer



